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PRESIDENT'S LETTER

Greetings ASSP Members and Friends,

I sincerely hope this message finds you in good health.  By now, the current
pandemic has evolved to a point where many, if not most of us, now know of
someone who has been personally afflicted with COVID-19.  The health outcomes of
this infection vary significantly, driven – it seems – by age and by how the virus
potentially exploits personal co-morbidities.  There’s so much left for scientists and
researchers to learn about SARS-CoV-2.  The anxieties created by this pandemic
leave us exhausted and ready for solutions, wherever we think we can find them. 
Ultimately, science is the key.  And the only thing that surpasses science is better
science.  As safety and health professionals, our mission is to stay on that high road
to always protecting others – in the workplace, in the home, in public places.  

ASSP has been providing ongoing technical and managerial guidance to its
members throughout this pandemic.  Their online offerings and the conversion of the
ASSP PDC to a virtual platform keeps us informed and stimulates new thinking
about how to cope with the pandemic.  

I want to give a special shout-out to the Tuscaloosa-West Alabama Section for their
engagement of members with monthly virtual meetings this summer.  Plans are underway
for an Alabama Chapter online Zoom meeting during the month of August, so please stay
tuned for more information on that.
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MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

New Members  (June-July)

Charles Boyd
John Hull
Sarah Moore
Shanita Thomas
Corey Geter
Ryan Spencer
Spencer Nelson
Isaac Stutts
Karlissa Garrett
Katherine Hawkins
Jason Burton
Crystal Williams
Samuel Sims
Daniel Patt
Hayes Lucas
Frederick Caver
Robert Wittman-Havens

Service Recognition of Chapter Members
Long Term (10+ Years)

Ronald Hallmark - 39 years
Charles Shivers - 34 years
Rick Cofer - 33 years
Hal Morrow - 32 years
William Richardson - 31 years
Myra Forrest - 29 years
Ronald Bishop - 28 years
Andrew Fischer - 24 years
Tracy Rouse - 24 years
Donnie Glover - 22 years

https://alabama.assp.org/presidents-message/


Kelly Rolen - 21 years
Ernest Hughes - 21 years
Richard Lowery - 18 years
Andre Marvray - 15 years
Jamie Foote - 12 years

Click Here for All June-July Service Anniversaries

 

UPCOMING EVENTS

Total Worker Health - Vision 2020

Tuesday, September 1, 2020 at The University of Alabama Bryant
Conference Center - Click Here for Registration Details

Look for Details on Upcoming Virtual and In-person Offerings/Meetings
from the Alabama Chapter Here
 

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

We are always looking to network and find out if there are job openings. The
jobs must be in an Environment, Health and Safety function. For example:
Fleet Safety Manager, Director of Environmental, Health and Safety, Risk
Manager, etc.

We will post the jobs to our website at alabama.assp.org. This is done
currently at no charge, but the chapter is always accepting donations to help
establish our scholarship fund. Your contribution is appreciated.
 

Please e-mail the job information to Alabama Chapter Jobs

Click Here to Visit the Jobs Page
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